
Issue of Student Travel Discount 
Certificate during the Winter Break  

  Due to the closure of the Administration Office between Saturday 
29 December and Thursday 3 January, it will not be possible to use 
the automatic issuing machines during this period.  
  Students needing certificates (Student Travel Discount Certificate 
etc.) during the New Year Holiday are asked to complete the 
relevant issuing procedures ahead of time.  

※As an exception, Student Travel Discount Certificates 
may be obtained from the automatic issuing machines 
(for Student Travel Discount Certificate only) on Hongo 
Campus (shown on the map) during the New Year 
Holiday. However, due to the closure of the 
Administrative Department during the above-
mentioned period, please note that there will be 
difficulties in troubleshooting (e.g. machine breakdown, 
paper shortage).  Please therefore make sure to obtain 
any necessary certificates well in advance.   
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（ for Student Travel Discount Certificate only ） 
【Open throughout the year】 


